
Dear Commissioners  
 
Please move Zilker Park and the Barton Creek Greenbelt to District 5.  We are the adjacent 
neighborhood, most closely connected and most impacted by Zilker Park. Our homes are on the 
greenbelt. Our neighborhoods have work groups that maintain the greenbelt. We work with 
groups putting on events in the park. Our families use the park and the greenbelt regularly.   
 
Zilker Park and the Barton Creek Greenbelt ARE part of District 5. Please put them there on 
your map so that our representative can represent our interests there. 
 
Eleanour Quinn  
 


